COPY
LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

SIS

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telephone: ROYal 9166

Enclosure. 1st May, 1959.

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London

— (8) Dear Sirs

lotorship "FLORETA"

We have been informed by Messrs. Compania
Naviera Lanena Ltd. (S5.A), that the above ship
has been sold to Messrs, Kian Tiong Shipping
Co, Ltd. of Room 307, Man Yee Buildings, Hong
Kong, but it is understood that at the moment
the ship is detained by the Indonesian authorites.

I enclose a copy of my reply to the former
Owners and shall be glad if you will inform the
new Owners of the action taken by the Committee,

% Yours faithfully,

55180800 Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG.
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